
SEPTEMBER 2021 – NSISP REFUND AND PAYMENT POLICY

In response to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, for the September 2021 intake the NSISP is offering all of its partners a no questions 
asked, full refund up until June 30th for any student who decides to cancel their planned studies. 
This means:

We look forward to seeing your students in Nova Scotia in September. 

Sincerely,

Paul Millman
Executive Director, NSISP

 Students who have already applied and have been accepted have until June 30th to make a final decision on 
whether they will continue with their planned studies with the NSISP

 Students who are considering applying can enroll with confidence if they change their mind they can receive a full 
refund up until June 30th

 After June 30th, students who cancel will be required to pay a $425 CAD application fee

 For all fee payments, the deadline has been moved from July 06, 2021 to August 03, 2021

 Please note: the points above are for individual student enrollments and do not include group contracts with 
differing terms of payments/refunds




